
 

 

   

 

 
 

 

August 12, 2025 

 

Six Rivers Investments 

Attention: Stephanie Bode 

P.O. Box 6036 

Eureka, California 95502 

 

RE: Option to Extend the Lease Agreement Regarding Use of Warehouse Space Located at 3530 

Broadway, Eureka, California 

 

Dear Ms. Bode: 

 

The County of Humboldt presently has a Lease Agreement with you for use of real property located at 3530 

Broadway, Eureka, California.  The term of the Lease Agreement is currently scheduled to expire on 

November 30, 2025. 

 

We wish to notify you that the County of Humboldt is exercising its option to extend the term of the Lease 

Agreement to November 30, 2028, pursuant to Section 4 – Term of Lease. 

 

All other conditions of the Lease Agreement will remain the same.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

____________________________           

Thomas K. Mattson, Director      

Humboldt County Public Works       

             


